CITY OF PORT LAVACA
S\ )

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: September 20, 2022

DATE: 9.15.2022

TO: PORT COMMISSION

CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER
FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: TPWL — Breakwater Renovations

We are definitely getting closer to getting the go ahead to bid this project. This past Monday, TPWL contacted
us to assure us that the project is moving through their process. They acknowledged that we are a “unique case”
where they are going to have to move through the steps differently than normal, but it is moving.
Unfortunately, they have not been able to provide me a timeline other than they are working on it.

As a reminder, the plans and specs are complete and were submitted to TPWL well over a year ago. Clearly
we may need to have Matt update his submittal to TPWL once they say they are ready to receive it.



